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7th July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 Results Day 

Following the completion of the Year 11 examination season, I can now confirm the arrangements 

for the collection of results on ‘Year 11 Results Day’. 

On Thursday 24th August, Year 11 students will be able to collect their examination results between 

9.30am and 11am from school. Students should come to the Main Hall, where they can collect 

results from members of staff. As part of the Results Day, we are hoping to welcome local sixth form 

and college providers to school, who will be on hand to speak with those students who wish to 

clarify their future courses or subject choices. 

Please be aware that if your child cannot attend the Results Day on Thursday 24th August, we would 

be happy to send your child their results via email. For this to happen, please email our Examinations 

Officer, Mrs Amy Eaton, at amy.eaton@whitstoneschool.org requesting results to be emailed to you. 

Should you wish for someone else to collect your child’s results on their behalf, please ensure that 

you follow the process laid out above and email Mrs Eaton in advance of the Results Day informing 

us of your request and the individual who will be collecting the results. 

I would like to thank you for your support during the examination season, where our Year 11 

students were exceptional in their conduct, approach to the exams and general good humour.  

Whilst I will be away for part of the summer break, I am happy to be contacted by email at 

guy.swallow@whitstoneschool.org should you have any questions regarding results or the Results 

Day process. 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Guy Swallow 
Headteacher 
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